
Mr. Joseph Forth 
Department of Environmental Quality 
Air Quality Division 
Southeast Michigan District 
27700 Donald Court 
Warren, Michigan 48092 

RECEIVED 

March 14, 2019 

SRN: A5159, Macomb County 

Dear Mr. Forth, 

In response to your Violation Notice from November 8, 2018; we believe this violation occurred when 
lnductoheat installed the stack on June 30, 2006. 

lnductoheat purchased the oven stack which, was sold as a kit. The standard rain cap was included 
in the kit. We also purchased an additional free flow rain cap and installed it in the stack. The 
persons that installed the stack were not aware that one section of the stack had the free flowing rain 
cap in it and installed the standard rain cap on as well. (6/30/2006 and ongoing) 

This violation will be ongoing until we get someone out to remove the standard rain cap. 

We have investigated when we purchased the stack and what was purchased. So, we already have 
the free flow rain cap installed in the stack already, we just need to remove the standard rain cap to 
correct this problem. 

We are in the process of hiring someone who specializes in these stacks. So, weather and the 
specialists schedule permitting we would like to have this corrected by April 30, 2019. We will notify 
you when this is scheduled and completed. 

Once the cap is removed, this will no longer exist. 

;Jg~ 
Mark Martin 
Plant Manager 

cc: Ms. Jenine Camilleri 
Department of Environmental Quality 
Air Quality Division 
PO Box 30260 
Lansing, Michigan 48909-7760 
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